
 
 

 

 

EMBASSY OF INDIA 

Jalan H.R. Rasuna Said, Kav.S-1, 

Kuningan, Jakarta – 12950, Indonesia 

Phone: (62-21) 5204150, 52, 57 

Fax: (62-21) 5204160 

 

No.JAK/ASEAN/AGRI/13       3 December 2013 

 

Excellencies, 

 

As you are aware, the third ASEAN-India Working Group on Agriculture & 

Forestry, in its meeting in New Delhi on 6-7 May 2013, recommended the 

implementation of the project proposal from Thailand for India to conduct a 

‘Training on IT Application for Agricultural Extension (e-Extension)’. The project 

proposal has since then been approved by the ASEAN CPR with an estimated 

budget of USD 78,075/- .  

 

2. Ministry of Agriculture, New Delhi has informed us that the National 

Academy of Agricultural Research Management (NAARM), Hyderabad would be 

conducting the training programme from 6 to 17 January 2014. The detailed 

programme is attached. As per the approved project proposal, two participants 

from each ASEAN Member State would be provided with return international 

airfare by economy class, accommodation with full board, airport pick up and drop 

courtesies, local transport, and nominal per diem of USD 25 per day for 14 days. 

Embassy of India, Jakarta would arrange the e-tickets for the participants. The 

participants would arrive in Hyderabad on 5 January and depart on 18 January.  

 

3. We would be grateful if you could kindly send us two nominations from 

your respective countries in the attached format, latest by 20 December 2013. 

Kindly endorse the nominations to the course coordinator, whose coordinates are 

given below:  

 

Dr. N. Sandhya Shenoy 

Head, Extension Systems Management Division 

National Academy of Agricultural Research Management 

Rajendranagar, Hyderabad, A.P., India 

Phone:- 91-40-24581336 (o); 91-9848275990 



Fax: 91-40-24581452 / 24015912 

Email: nss@naarm.ernet.in; nsshenoy1@gmail.com 

 

4. Once we receive the nominations, we would intimate the details to our 

Missions/ High Commissions in ASEAN capitals, with a request to facilitate 

issuance of visas. 

 

 With assurances of our highest consideration. 

 

 
(Nikhilesh Giri) 

First Secretary (ASEAN) 

 

To: 

 

All SOM-AMAF Leaders in ASEAN Member States. 

 

Copy to: 

 

1. Ms. Sri D. Kusumawardhani, Senior Officer, Agriculture Industries & 

Natural Resources Division, ASEAN Secretariat, Jakarta 

2. Dr. Suresh Kumar, Under Secretary (AML), Ministry of External Affairs, 

New Delhi 

3. Mr. V. K. Singh, Under Secretary (IC), Ministry of Agriculture, New Delhi 

4. Dr. N. Sandhya Shenoy, Head, Extension Systems Management Division, 

NAARM, Hyderabad 
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